
My name is Ashley Brookshier, I live in District 20, and I support Senate Bill 126, the Maryland
Metro Funding Act of 2024. WMATA is a crucial public service that connects our entire region-
we should be massively increasing funding so WMATA can help the DMV grow and excel.
Thank you for supporting our Metro by advancing SB-126!


